
Important Safety Notice 

Product Recall 
BLUZEN Heating Pad 

We are recalling the above product due to a safety issue. The product 
connector attached to the heat pad could melt during use, which presents a risk 
of electric shock, fire and damage to property. 

The product was on sale in TK Maxx and Homesense stores and online 
between December 2023 and March 2024. The product is marked with the 
product code Heat102 or Heat101. The code shown on the price sticker and the 
receipt will be 032719, 936707, 936723, 936724 or 936728. 

If you purchased the product, please stop using it immediately and return to 
any TK Maxx or Homesense store for a full refund.  

For further enquiries, please contact Customer Service on: 

• UK – 01923 473561 /customerservice@tjxeurope.com
• ROI – 01 2476126 /customerservice@tjxeurope.com

Ref: PRBHP (UK ROI) Display until: 26th June 2024
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